Levy Planning

From: Chuck Pigeon <cpigeon@ardurra.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 4:56 PM **To:** Hectus-stacey@levycounty.or

Cc: Levy Planning

Subject:Shady hammock Estates (PP 22-07)Attachments:Levy County_Hectus Itr_4-8-2024.pdf

You don't often get email from cpigeon@ardurra.com. Learn why this is important

Stacey, Please see the attached letter as the owner's formal request for extension to filing the detailed construction plans for Shady Hammock Estates. I will be please to answer any question you may have as we are working through the necessary process to prepare the Construction Plans.

Thanks,



Chuck A. Pigeon, P.E.

Principal Engineer

O: (352) 861-7799 | M: (352) 342-6319 925 SE 17th Street, Ocala, FL 34471

CPigeon@Ardurra.com | www.ardurra.com



This Email message from Ardurra Group, Inc. contains CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION for the use ONLY of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, distribution, or copying of this communication or its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at (352) 861-7799.

NOTE: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.